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To the House Committee on Labor and Workplace Standards: 

 

I strongly believe that our entire community in the state of Oregon benefits from 

greater transparency in the cost of not negotiating fairly with unions AND IN A 

TIMELY MANNER. 

 

The current negotiations (or lack thereof) with nurses at Providence Hospitals have 

brought to my attention how scarce resources are being used to try to break down 

the union, instead of supporting the health, both of our community and of their 

company. 

 

I hope that by shedding light on these expenses, it might encourage healthcare 

providers to act more prudently their funds. 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide comment and I look forward to your support, 

 

KARYN SCHULTZ  

 

 

 

 


